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Thank you to everyone who supported the 'Light Up Blue Campaign' . Dance 

club was a sea of blue! The students photos on the reception screen were lit up 

blue, as was the tree that hung the studentsô wonderful artwork!  

A final quote from Isobel P4 "light up blue ahead of us is a world where grow-

ing numbers of people will enjoy some aspect of autism"é... 
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Congratulations to:-  

Miss Lemming who is getting married on the 31st March ï we all hope she has 

a fabulous day and wish her the best for the future! We look forward to her re-

turning on the 16th April as Mrs Henry! 

 

Ms Duffy  who gave birth to a healthy baby boy on Thursday March 28th. 

Mother and baby are both doing well! 

 

Could I please ask all parents/carers to make sure that they do not park in front 

of our neighboursô driveways when they are visiting the school as we have had 

a few complaints recently ï thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Current total for Sports relief is £320. If anyone has any more to contribute 

please send in after the holidays. 

 

From Monday 16th April there will be a slight increase in school dinners.  The 

cost will be £2.10 per day.  This is the first increase for over two years. 

 

School will re-open on Monday April 16th . 

 We wish you all a very happy Easter break!  

 

Lynda Walker 

 

From the Head Teacher  

 

Egg-citing News 

The winning eggs have just been announced...... L2ôs and S5ôs eggs 

have been judged overall winning eggs. L2 will celebrate with a      

garden picnic whilst S5 have won a trip to bowling. Well done to 

everyone though, as the eggs were Eggs-traordinary 
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From the Classes  

            

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P5 had a fantastic week. They have worked really hard and had some fun too. We 

participated by making three eggs for the ñOak Lodge Big Egg Huntò and we learnt 

about other countriesô traditions at Easter; we found out that in many countries people 

decorate eggs. 

Makaton Beginners  

Workshop 

For parents, carers, teaching 

and support staff. 

Northway School,  

The Fairway. 

Mondays and Thursdays 

23rd , 26th, 30th April, 3rd 

and 10th of May. All ses-

sions need to be attended.  

9:30-12:30 

Cost is £60 

To book call Krystle on 

02083595450 

Angela Silis, Specialist Fam-

ily Support Practitioner, is 

delivering a 2 hour Introduc-

tion to Autism Workshop for 

Fathers on 21st April from 

10am to 12.  The venue is 

Barnet Mencap. 

 

For further information con-

tact Angela Silis  

020 8349 3842 or 07917 184 

133  

Angela.silis@barnet.gov.uk 




